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Colleagues:  Happy Halloween!  I hope this note finds you well on this crisp and beautiful fall day.  Please see 
below for important updates on our campus community. 

New Fundraising Campaign:   On September 29, we used the occasion of homecoming to announce the public 
phase of the most ambitious fundraising campaign in our 193-year history.  The new “Shine On, Gold” 
campaign is a university-wide effort that carries with it the ambitious goal of bringing $100 million in new 
private support for UNA.  Our fundraising efforts have been gaining unprecedented momentum over the last 
few years, and I am proud to report that our “quiet phase” efforts for the new campaign have already netted 
over $60 million in new gifts and commitments.  That’s an amazing figure for a university of our size, and it 
gives us confidence about reaching our objective.  To put this in some perspective, the $100 million goal is 
four times greater than the amount we targeted, and reached, in our first fundraising campaign that began in 
2013.  Philanthropic success at this level is a marker of excellence in its own right.  It supports my point that 
UNA is beginning to emerge as a university that is qualitatively different from its peers.  I encourage you to 
visit the “Shine On, Gold” web page (https://www.una.edu/shineongold) to learn more about the campaign 
and our fundraising priorities.  The members the Executive Council and I look forward to working with each 
one of you as we strive collaboratively to meet our institutional goals for this historic campaign. 

Enrollment:   Officials in Enrollment Management froze the registration 
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Congressional District:   When I shared my last communique in 
September, the final decision on Alabama’s congressional 
districts was still pending.  On Thursday, October 5, a panel of 
three federal judges ordered the state to adopt “Remedial Plan 
3” as its official map.  Significantly, this map leaves all parts of 
the UNA campus in the Fourth Congressional District 
represented by Congressman Robert Aderholt.  This newly 
configured district has expanded to the east and now includes 


